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Britannia Community Primary School
[image: ]             
Friday 4th October

Dear Parents/Carers,

			Beginning next week I will be offering a Hama Bead Club to years 1 and 2. This is great way to develop their fine motor skills which will lead to better pencil control and writing! The children have used Hama Beads with me in Reception and thoroughly loved it!
The club will take place 3:30-4pm on Friday afternoons and run up until Christmas.

I have space for 20 children and it will be on a first come, first served basis. If your child does not make the first 20 places then I will be running the club again after Christmas with different children and Reception too. 

[bookmark: _GoBack]I would like to ask for a voluntary donation of £5 per child so that I can purchase the Hama Beads and boards. This would need to be paid in cash either to myself or Mrs Dempsey.

Kind regards,
Mrs Isherwood


My child __________________, in year ____, would like to attend Hama Bead Club on Friday afternoons from 3:30-4pm. I will collect my child at 4pm from the Reception steps. My phone number is _____________________. I enclose a donation of £5 to support the club – yes/no.

Signed ____________________________________________ Parent/Carer
Britannia CP School
Rochdale Road
Bacup
Lancashire
OL13 9TS
T: 01706 874447
F: 01706 873935
E: head@britannia.lancs.sch.uk
W: www.britannia.lancsngfl.ac.uk 

Headteacher: Mrs N Longstaff
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